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New directors join FSU Alumni Association  
 
The FSU Alumni Association National Board of Directors has several new directors who are 
faculty members at FSU. FSU Board of Trustees Chair Allan Bense (B.S. ’72, M.B.A. ’74) selected 
Tallahassee resident Judge Stephen Brown (B.S. ’68), retired federal judge and current FSU 
adjunct professor of law, as his board designee. Mark Ellis, Ph.D. (B.S. ’79, J.D. ’84), executive 
director of the International Bar Association and FSU adjunct professor of law, and Michael 
Sweeney, M.D., M.B.A. (B.S. ’75), surgeon and FSU College of Medicine assistant professor, 
were elected to the national board as at-large directors during the association’s annual board 
meeting earlier this summer. They are among seven new directors who began three-year terms 
on July 1. 
 


